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Construction on Brownell Street (Week of June 12, 2023) 

What is happening? 

Twelve weeks of impacts on Brownell Street and Remington Avenue are scheduled to begin the week of June 
12 for culvert work. Construction work hours will be Monday through Friday from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
Construction crews will follow all MassDOT and City of Fall River guidelines to maintain a safe working 
environment. 

How will I be impacted?   
A section of Brownell Street and Remington Avenue will become one-way with alternating traffic during this 
construction. Access to properties will be maintained at all times and the roadway will re-open in the evenings. 

How can I find out more?  
Please visit the project website below for more details, to sign up for updates and email alerts,  
and to view the latest resources on the Route 79-Davol Street Corridor Improvements. 

Project website https://www.mass.gov/route-79-davol-street-corridor-improvements 

Project email Route79DavolSt@dot.state.ma.us 
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